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HERE'S WHAT'S ON TAP...
MARK YOUR CALENDARS

WITH THE FOLLOWING DATE!

APRTL 23,2012
CHICK FIL.A FUNDRAISER

5:00-8:00 pm

MAY 7,2012
PASTA DINNER

Rolando's
5:00-8:00 pm

MAY 28,2012
MEMORIAL DAY PARADE

JUNE 10,2012
ICE CREAM SOCIAL

Taggarts
2:00-4:00 pm

JUNE 30, 2012
BAKE SALE

Wal-Mart on the Strip
12:0G4:00 pm

JULY 10,2012
SCHOLARSHIP BANQUET
American Legion Post 44

JUIY 29,2012
HALL OF FAME

COMMUNITY PARADE

AUGUST 16,2012
ALUMNI ASSOCIATION PICNIC

Lake Cable Pavilion

AUGUST 17, 2012
OVER THE HILL GANG

GOLF OUTING
Spring Valley Golf Course

AUGUST 17-18,2012
CLASS OF 1952 REUNION

AUGUST 28 - SEPTEMBER 3,2012
STARK COUNTY FAIR

SEPTEMBER 1&16,2012
CLASS OF 1957 REUNION

ocToBER 16,2012
REVERSE RAFFLE/DINNER

AA Executive Catering

ocToBER 20,2012
CLASS OF '1962 REUNION

NOVEMBER 15, 20'12
DISTINGUISHED ALUMNI BANQUET

La Pizzaria

DEADLINE FOR
SCHOLARSH I P APPLICATIONS

As a reminder, the deadline for submitting applications for 2012 Scholarships,
including all required supplemental information, is May I,2OI2.

See Page 13 for more information.

MESSAGE FROM THE PRESIDENT
Greetings Fellow Alumni -

The biggest news of this past three months is the decision to invest
our reserve funds in Stark Community Foundation. In the past, this
money has been drawing very little interest, and, by our affiliation
with Stark Community Foundation, we will able to take advantage of
pooling our funds with their large assets to obtain a more favorable
return on our money thru their professional management team. Larry Taylor'51

the CantonThere will be no change in the present operation of
Lehman High School Alumni Association. Please send your membership
dues and any donations to our post oflice box: Canton Lehman Alumni
Association, PO Box 8175, Canton, Ohio 447II. The donations that we
receive will be placed in our Scholarship Fund. We will continue to
conduct the Scholarship Program as we always have.

Now the Polar Party.For the first time we had to postpone the Polar Party because of
bad weather. But it did not affect the results. We had an increase in reservations and
attendance at the rescheduled time. We did have 20 more attend versus last year. We
had over 250 items in our auction which included several big ticket items. We made
enough money to support nearly six Scholarships. Everyone enjoyed the evening.

First, we must congratulate our Board Members, both past and present. We have a
board of "Doers." Each worked hard to gather in many donations. They also "fanned
out" and obtained numerous restaurant gift cards or certificates. Well done, gang. We
also had many Alumni step forward with excellent items. It is very hard to thank
everyone involved but of particular note were very large donations from Taggarts and
Kennedy's Restaurants, and the Massillon Recreation Center. Beyesly's Restaurant and
Gift Shop, and Waggoner's Chocolates donated a very large number of items including
the famous basket of chocolates. Judge Dixie Park provided her usual support. Judge
Rosemarie Hall not only provided a basket, but she also attended and made some large
purchases. Joanne Murray, Director for the Pro Football Hall of Fame Enshrinement
Festival, provided tickets to the Fashion Show, Drum and Bugle and Grandstand Seats
for the Parade. Mayor Kathy Catazaro-Perry of Massillon provided golf at the Legends.
Representative Scott Oelslager provided an American Flag. The other restaurants that
donated were too numerous to mention along with the many, many other commercial
and private donators. Also, thanks to Ed Moody for volunteering to auction off the
items that did not sell. He made it fun. Thank you all.

- continued on page 4

CHICK FIL.A FUNDRAISER
Mark Your Calendar - April23,2012 - 5:00-8:00 pm

54lI Dressler Road NW
The Alumni Association receives l}Vo of all sales during this period.
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SCHOLARSHIP DONATIONS
Robert Anderson 1948
John & Mary Morse Antes

1954
Robert Arnold 1952
Maxine Robinson Baker 1943
Shirley Hyman Barnard 1960
Diane Walker Bartchy 1953
Jeffrey Benson 1972
Barbara Bibbee 1967
John Boerner 1961
Arlyce Cross Bogard L947
Elsie Engel Campbell 1952
Joyce Poling Carper 1940
Ralyne Wilkie Cater 1959
Lydia Cooper 1939
Nancy Anderson Cross 1946
Delores Austen Davis 1946
Eugene & Joann Trobovich

DeChellis 197611976
Don Dickes 1949
Jim Duzan 1974
George & Shirley Dilley Ebel

194011946
Joan Cseak Edwards 1951
Nancy Elliott 1950
Marge Fletchel 1946
Jeanne Serra Frcitag 1964
Eleanor Benskin Frost 1946
Richard Goodman 1965
Joan Seiple Gothat 1959
Jeanne Wetzel Graef 1942
Rita Moeglling Greaves 1950
Jane Hoenecke Gribben 1948
Jean Hannum Hackathorn

1947
Harry,& Carol Plummer

Hansen 195411952
Joan Lahr Harold 1946
Ellen Garlock Himebaueh

1959
Dorothy Horgas
Norman & Caroline Jackson

1946
Frank Jellsion 1951
Joan Gauchatt Jennerjohn

194r
Don Judisch 1945
Ann Maier Keiser 1951
Martha Taggart King 1953
Renata Plaut Klein 1959

Marilyn DiSimone Kline 1957
Richard Lemmon 1947
Gene Little 1961
Dianne Kennedy Margida

1970
Donna Hazlett McKee 1944
Milan McMannis 1956
Tom Merzger 1949
Carolyn Frakelis Michalos

r972
Joan Oyster Moock 1950
Frank Moore 1952
Mike & Michelle Helany

Mulligan 197411976
Joanne Munay 1967
Douglas Myser 1973
Mary Gossmar Ott 1941
Janet Baldauf Palmer 1950
David Poorman 1954
Elizabeth Richards 1965
Robert Robbins 1969
John & Mary Balmer Schick

194u1944
Joan Walter Schimpf 1943
Madge Shirk Schlemmer 1945
Doris Swigert Schmucker

194T
Mary Lou Peters Schram 1952
Henry Schwerzler 1956
Virginia Stone Sharpe 1946
Dennis Smith 1956
Joe & Katie Colaner Snuggs

1954t1952
Mary Younkin Spino 1955
Susan Schreiber Spring 1966
Mary Jane Kennedy Thurin

1946
Gary Townsend 1958
Eugene Wallace 1953
Jeanne Smith Walter 1954
Donald Weckstein 1956
Jerry Stein Wenen 1953
Judith Van Orman Wilbarger

1957
Raymond Wilkof 1944
Susan Ketler Wise 1958
Deborah DeChellis-Ducey

r914
Jack Dil lon 1953

OBITUARIES
The Alumni Association regrets to advise the deaths of the

following alumni:

Ruby (Rosser) Ambacher'43

Susan (Self) Young-Abuobeid '70

Dwight R. Arnold '63

Thomas B. Bahl '61

Marjorie (Spring) Bauer'44

Patricia (Schumacher) Berkebile'47

James Callahan'57
Leland H. Cope '47

Donna (Robinson) Farley '53

Michael J. Hanlon '74

Suzanne (Hadley ) Himmelright' 44

Lucille (Dominick) Kessler '52

Ronald A. Kisner '51

Delores (Colabine) Ilandrell '45

Naomi Smith Martin - teacher

Vincent McCauley'72

Jack V. Nichols '54

Louvenia Rahal - teacher

Sally (Mitchell) Sollie '45

Christine (Green) Strebel '68

Jane Van Almen '59

Marion (Swigert) Van Sickel '44

Nicholas T. Villamagna '55

Verda (Schwitzgable) Winslow '42

The Association tries to send or take a single red rose tied
with red and gray ribbons to the funeral home of Lehman Alumni

who die locally if we knou' about the passins.
Often the school is not mentioned. and ue mtss the opportunin

to remember ther \\'ere our classntites.
Please notify an Alumni Board mentL'er 

"rhen 
pt-ts:tble.

For out of tou n alumnr. u e send a aard
to a famrlr member r ihen Dt-rs:tble.
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MEMORIAL DONATIONS
TO THE SCHOLARSHIP FUND

In Memory of Jo Ann Rooney Scanlon and Cynthia Bartch-v-
Hecht, Class oJ 1959
by Susan Scheffler Ake 1959

In Memory of Jack Nic'hols, Class of 1954
by Bob Arnold 1952

In Memory of Jack l,,lichols, Class of 1954
by Doreen Ash

In Memory of Evehn Barth Kolbl, Class of 1943
by Cynthia Rossetti Audi

In Memorl of Susan Schulz Bailey, Class of 1956
by Glenn Bailel ' 1956

In Memon of Tont Bahl, Class of 196l
by Glenn Bai ley 1956

In Mentory of Tom Bahl, Class of 196I
by Jery Bailey 1960

In Memory of Evelyn Barth Kolbl, Class of 1943
by Herb & Charlene Bunfield Barth l953ll95l

In Memory of Nancy Noaker Bivenhour, Class of 1918
by Patrice Mohr Bidwell 1948

In Memory of Evelyn Barth Kolbl, Class of 1943
by Kirk & Evelyn Bletzacker

In Memory of Tom Bahl, Class of l96l
by Lany Catalano 1961

In Memon' of Nanc1, Noaker Biy'enhour, Class of 1918
by Janet Immel Clark 1948

In Memon' of Bonnie Fair Gardner, Class of 1956
by Judy Hutchison Costil l  1956

In Memory of Jack Nichols, Class of 1954
by Mr. & Mrs. Pat DeFrancesco

In Memory of Doyle Miller Sr., Class of 1944
by Dick & Wilma Dunbar 1939

In Memory of Evelyn Barth Kolbl, Class of 1943
by Joan Cseak Edwards 1951

In Memory of Jack Nichols, Class of 1954
by Mildred Ehret

In Memory of Dan Marino, Class of 1973
by Dan Finn 1974

In Memory of Jeff Haupt, Class of 1972
by Dan Finn 1974

In Memory of John Mills, Class of l97l
by Dan Finn 1974

In Memory of Nancy Noaker Bivenhour, Class of 1948
by Margaret Theobald Folger 1948

In Memory of Don Jones
by Shirley Can Gissiner 1951

In Memon' of \terda Schx'it:gable Winslow, Class of 1942
b1'Jeanne \\-etzel Graef 1942

Irt ,lIerttor-t of \-oncy lVoaker Bivenhour, Class of 1948
bi Jane Hoenecke Gribbon 19118

In .lfenton' of Jack Nichols, Class of 1954
bl.Alan & Suzanne Harold

Irt Memory of Jack Nichols, Class of 1954
by Todd & Melanie Snitchler

In Memory of Jack Nichols, Class of 1954
by Dustin & Leslie Hennesay

In Memory of Jack Nichols, Class of 1954
by Janet Creighton

In Memory of Jack Nichols, Class of 1954
by Scott Hawes
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In Memory of Bob & Betty Mather Maurer, Class of 1950
by Jean Faulds Ilg 1950

In Memory of Brooks Gilmore, Class of 1945
by Helen Jacobs 1941

In Memory of Brooks Gilmore, Class of 1945
by Don Judisch 1945

In Memory of C. Lee Clark, Class of 1956
by Paul Kieffer 1956

In Memory of Jack Nichols, Class of 1954
by Dick & Jean Ann McCain Koons 1952

In Honor of Susan Wilson Hinten
by Susan Hines Leanues 1965

In Memory of Jack Nichols, Class of 1954
by Donna Meeks

In Memory of Barbara Goodman Miday, Class of 1943
by Ralph Miday 1971

In Memory of Eugene Miday, Class of 1942
by Ralph Miday 1971

In Memory of Marilyn Miday, Class of 1970
by Ralph Miday 1971

In Memory of John Mills, Class of 1943
by Marion Harrington Mills 1945

In Memory of Jack Nichols, Class of 1954
by Jon & Robin Bowman Nevins 1954

In Memory of Jack Nichols, Class of 1954
by Susan Pierce

In Memory of Diane Kring Logan, Class of 1954
by Andrew Plaut 1954

In Memory of Jack Nichols, Class of 1954
by David Poorman 1954

In Memory of Patricia Yaus Bauchman, Class of 1956
by Susanne Reis Reinke 1959

In Memory of Jack Nichols, Class of 1954
by Bob & Beverly Granchi Ridgway 1954

In Memory of Susan Schulz Bailey, Class of 1956
by James Schulz 1961

In Memory of Tom Bahl, Class of 196I
by James Schulz 1961

In Memory of Harold Cline, Class of 1948
by Ward Scott 1948

In Memory of Jack Nichols, Class of 1954
by Dick & Patty Yant SeipIe 195011954

In Memory of Jack Nichols, Class of 1954
by Evelyn Sell

In Memory of Jack Nichols, Class of 1954
by Joe & Katie Colander Snuggs 195411952

In Memory of Evelyn Barth Kolbl, Class of 1943
by Janet Thompson

In Memory of Jack Nichols, Class of 1954
by John Torok 1952

In Memory of Marilyn Young McCarthy, Class of 1946
by Marilyn McCuskey Wermuth 1946

In Memory of Dwight R. Arnold, Class of 1963
by June Sakel Yant,1952

In Memory of Jack Nichols, Class of 1954
EBO Group/Keith Nichols

In Memctry of her late husband Donald Jones
by Marv Alice Smith Jones 1951
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MESSAGE FROM THE PRESIDENT -from page I

Next a report on your Association. I cannot believe the sup-
port from your Board of Trustees. Everyone has a particular
area of expertise in supporting the goals of the Alumni
Association. They all pitch in, and, as a result, we are moving
forward by "leaps and bounds." It is due to their dedication that
we are able to report to you that last year was another extreme-
ly successful year for the Canton Lehman High School Alumni
Association. Believe it or not, it is enjoyable to attend our
monthly meetings. You are all invited to see how we accomp-
lish our goals. Come and see them in action. We meet on the
second Wednesday of the month at7 pm at the GREATER
CANTON AMATEUR HALL OF FAME. COME ONE, COME
ALL!

During the next period the board will concentrate on the most
important function of this Association - the processing of the
scholarship requests and the selection and awarding of the
Scholarships. Our Scholarship Committee, headed by Claudia
Selby, will evaluate the requests. Tim Elder maintains the
books, making sure that all the forms have been completed
correctly and that they qualify for a Scholarship.

Since this is the Association's most important task, we want
to make sure that all the applications are conect and all of the
necessary information is received. For example, school grades
must come from the current school. This takes time, so if you
know someone who would like to be considered for a
Scholarship and is a Lehman High School Alumnus or a direct
descendant, they can obtain an application on our website,
CANTONLEHMAN.ORG, or can request an applicarion by
writing the Lehman Alumni Association - Scholarship
Committee - P.O. Box 351 - Louisville OH 44641, enclosing a
self-addressed stamped envelope. There is a requirement that
the alumnus be a paid member for two consecutive years. The
application must be totally completed and postmarked by MAY
1,2012, so time is running out. If you have any questions.
please give Tim Elder a call at 330-875 -2323 or wrire to him
c/o the above post office box.

Next comes the most difficult duty of the Board. Due to the
large success of the Scholarship Program, we must now
evaluate each individual's request for a scholarship. Please
understand that this is going to be an extremely difficult
process, and Claudia and her committee will endeavor to do
the most in-depth evaluation to award as many as possible.

Speaking of Scholarships, last year's donations again were
fantastic and will place our Scholarship Program on a very
solid foundation. Of note are the donations made by Norman
Jackson, Milan McMannis, BJ Wilkins, Elsie Campbell,
Douglas McNeil, Evelyn Kolbl, Nancy Morse Sonner and the
Class of 1942. Each donated at least one full scholarship or
more. But just as important, we received 233 Scholarship
donations from our membership. That means better than 1/3 of
our active members donated funds to our Scholarship Program.
That is amazing. Keep up the good work. Remember each
donation no matter how big or small goes into our Scholarship
Fund. It all adds up and do not forget that it is deductible.

Due to the tremendous success of our fund raising programs
and to the generous donations made by Alumni members, last
year we were able to award 50 Scholarships. Donations con-
tinued to come in at a fantastic rate. As a result, the Trustees
have decided to continue to award at least 50 this year. That
means we will be presenting a minimum of $25,000 in
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Scholarships if we have 50 or more qualified and selected
requests.

I would like to remind you that Canton Lehman Hi_eh School
Alumni Association has been granted exemption from Federal
Income Tax under section 501(cX3) of the Internal Revenue
Code. The effective Date of Exemption is November 10, 2005.
Contributions are deductible under section 170 of the code.
Donors must have written substantiation from us for any char-
itable contribution of $250 or more. It is the donor's responsi-
bility to obtain written substantiation from this organization,
but we have a procedure to automatically provide you with a
letter. If you have donated over $250 and have not received a
letter, please let us know and we will send it immediately.

Our yearly Pasta Dinner will be just like last year. As men-
tioned in the past, this event is not considered a fund raiser but
a social get together. It will be considerably less labor intensive
and provide a better environment tor the social event. We will
be holding this event at Rolando's Restaurant at 2.133 Whipple
Ave NW on May 7,2012. starting ar 5 pm. Brin_s some friends
andenjoy all the spaghetti vou can ear. \\re nrl l be awarding
some door prizes. The Pasta Dinner u.i l l  be S8.00 and can be
paid at the door. Bruce Will iamson has made anangements for
Cleveland Cavalier Cheerleaders Ginn1,. Elise and Arika to ioin
us for this event.

Next event wil l be the Memorial Day Parade on May 28,
2012. The Alumni Association has been in this parade for over
l1 years but the number of Alumni members who come and
march has dwindled to only a handful. Unless we can get some
support fiom "you'all" then we will have to cancel this event.
We meet in the morning at 9 am in the parking lot at Spiker,
Foster, Shriver Funeral Home on 710 West Tuscarawas Street.
We leave from that area and parade down Tuscarawas to the
McKinley Monument. We have asked students who have
received scholarships to help us by parading. Please encour-
age them to come and come with them to help present a
positive picture of the Canton Lehman HiSh School Alumni
Association.

This year we wil l have a Bake Sale courtesl of Bruce Wil-
liamson. We will be at the Wal-Marr srore parkin_e lot on the
Strip on June 30, 2012, from 12 to -l pm rrith a Bake Sale. We
are looking forbaked goods to sell. so if ) 'ou can donate some
baked goods to this event, please call Diane Frank at330-497-
0248. Also please stop by and bu1' some baked goods.

On Sunday, June 10,2012,we are -eoing to have an Ice
Cream Social from2-4 pm at one of the old Lehman hangouts,
Taggarts on Fulton Road. Mark your calendars. Come and
enjoy eating ice cream and swapping stories.

MARK YOUR CALENDAR FOR THE PICNIC ON
AUGUST 16,2012. This year's picnic wil l be held at the same
area at Lake Cable. Last year we had an extremely large crowd,
and this year we expect more. All of you out-of-towners who
plan to be in Canton, the picnic is a must. We provide the food,
you provide the body.

We will again conduct a raffle during the Fair Week in
September for a prize of $250 or a 4-H hog. To help supporr
the Stark County Fair and the 4-H clubs throughout Stark, we
will buy a pig at the Stark County Fair that has been raised by
a 4-H member. The money for the hog will go to the 4-H
member. The winner will then decide if thev want $250 in cash
or the pig.

- continued on page 5
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MESSAGE FROM THE PRESIDENT
If they select the pig, they will be able to
tell us how they want it cut and wrapped
and frozen by Kiko Meats for pickup.
The drawing will be held in our booth at
the Stark County Fair on September 3,
2012. Tickets will be $2 each or three for $5.
They can be purchased from any Board Mem-
ber. If you would like to sell some tickets, please contact Rose
Maier at (330) 833-8483.

A word about our website. Bill McClelland has spenr a lor of
time in making improvements to the site. Please let Bill know
of any news such as a death at 330-499-4859 or at his e-mail
address: billmccle@yahoo.com. He is also open to any sugges-
tion to improve the site. If you have not been to our site. visit it
at cantonlehman.org.

PLEASE SEND IN YOUR 2OI2 DUES AS SOON AS POS-
SIBLE. FOUR JOURNALS A YEAR ALONE IS A GREAT
BARGAIN FOR $IO.OO. SEND THEM TO PO BOX 8175.
CANTON ,  OH 447II .

We are always looking for suggestions that ri ill improve our
functions. Please call me or send any suggestions that vou may
have. My phone number is: 330-494-9519 and mv address is:
9405 Huntshire Ave NW, North Canton, Ohio 11120.

I would like to thank all of the active membership for their
support over the last six years that I have been President. We
Lehmanites are noted for our enthusiasm and support of
Lehman. It continues today through our functions. both social
and fundraising events and in our Scholarship Pro_uram. Let's
get the word out. Tell your classmates about our website -
cantonlehman.org. Get them to join. Let's continue to _erow.
PLEASE CONTINUE THE EXCELLENT SUPPORT.

I also would like to thank all who have written or called.
Those greatly outnumber the occasional critical letters. It is
great to hear from you after all these years.

Your board is lookine forward to another fun and memorable
year.
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2012 OFFICERS
Probate Judge Dixie Park installed the following 2012 offi-

cers at the January l1 meeting of the Lehman High School
Alumni Association:

Larry Taylor '71 
, President; Mary Alice (Smith) Jones '51 

,
Vice President; Barbara (Montgomery) Udeck '56, Corres-
ponding Secretary; Polly (McAfee) Duplain '57, Recording
Secretary; and Connie (Haynie) DeHaas '57, Treasurer. Claudia
(Burgess) Selby '75 will serve as Past President.

Nancy (Rooney) Biggerstaff '56, Chuck Corregan '75 and
Diane (Wilson) Frank '56 will serve as Trustees for terms end-
ing in 2014.

Returning Trustees whose terms did not expire are Herb
Barth '53, Nancy (Steiner) Busby '50, Tim Elder '57, Richard
Flury '56, Rose (Mailat) Maier '50 and Bill McClelland '59.

Jack Dillon '53 will continue as Publisher of the Alumni
Journal,Kitty (Shourds) McClelland'7 1 as Membership Chair-
man and Beverly (Sue) Stevenson '50 as Financial Secretary.

New Association Trustee Chuck Corregan '75 is sworn in
by Judge Dixie Park during the Jqnuary 11, 2012, meeting of
the Alumni Association Offtcers and Trustees.

-Lany Taylor '51
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Photo by Larry Taylor

Thm O'Shanter
PUBLIC GOLF COURSE * 36 HOLES

5055 Hil ls & Dales Rd. N.W.
Canton, OH 44708
www.tamoshantergolf .com
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i
of North Canton

Independent living for seniors.
Luxury 1 & 2bedroom apts.

181 Applegrove NE 330-497-8718
www.thedanbury.com

 AAAAAAAAAAA AA AA AAA

:A
Execut ive
Cater ing,

Executive Event Center
"One Step Catering Service"

Your Food Service Consultant
521'1 W. Tuscarawas St. N.W. MICHAEL D. KAZES '74

Canton, Ohio 44708 Owner

Fx
Inc

(330) 477-8588
FAX (330) 477-8599
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NAMES IN THE NEWS
William Allan '43 was the subject of an article in the Canton

Masonic Bulletin, The Chronicle, recounting his service in the
Army in France, Central Europe and Germany during World
War II. He is a Past Master of the Julliard Masonic Lodge and
was the recipient of the Distinguished Alumni Award in 2006
for his military accomplishments

Claude (Skip) Shriver'71 was honored by the Plain
Township Trustees for his l7 years of service to the township
during their March 13 meeting. He served as a township trustee
for five years before serving three four-year terms as Plain
Township Fiscal Officer. He chose not to run for re-election last
year.

Larry Taylor '51 was elected as a member of the Board of
Trustees of the Pro Football Hall of Fame Luncheon Club.

Gregg Schorsten '65 has retired as the board chair of The
First Tee of Canton. He was the founder of the chapter and has
served as the board chair since its foundingin2002. He will
remain as an adviser to the chapter which impacts the lives of
Stark County's young people by providing facilities and
educational programs that promote positive character devel-
opment and life enhancing values through the game of golf.

Richard Milligan '72 was profiled in an article in the
February issue of About Magazine, which is published by the
parent company of the Repository. He has been a member of
the Canton City Schools Board of Education for the past ten
years, and currently serves as President of the Board. He is a
partner in Milligan Pusateri Co., LPA, and received the Alumni
Association's 2010 Distinguished Alumni Award in the area of
Civic/Community Involvement.

Bruce Schorsten '66 has been named Broker at the Dehoff
Center for Real Estate Services in North Canton.

Samantha Achauer, granddaughter of Don '50 and Barbara
Achauer, placed twelfth in the Junior Division Presentation
category at the 2011 National History Day national competition
at the University of Maryland. This was the culmination of
earlier local and state competitions in which over half a million
students participate. She is an eighth grader at Kirtland Middle
School in northern Ohio and her presentation was entitled
"Calamity at Kent State."

NEV\I MEMBERS
Janet (Winafeld) Brown '76 Kay (Richardson) Shindler '59

Marjorie Winters '51

Compliments of ...

Gre gg Schorsten '65

330-491-0814
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THANK YOU LETTERS
Thank you notes were received from:

Judge Dixie Park for the beautiful roses presented to her by
the Association with their thanks for serving as the installing
officer during the installation of officers and trustees during the
January meeting of the Board of Trustees.

Tom Pieper '60 for the honor bestowed upon him by being
selected as the 2011 Distinguished Alumni in the field of
Civic/Community involvement.

Herb and Charlene Barth '53/'51 for the memorial rose
sent in remembrance of Evelvn (Barth) Kolbl of the class of
t943.

Cindy '70 and Robert Mandrell '65, daughter and son of
Delores (Colabine) Mandrell '45. for the beautiful red rose
sent in her memory.

Jeanne Bender for the rose sent in remembrance of Nicholas
Vil lamagna of the class of 1955.

Claudia (Burgess) Selby '75. past president of the Canton
Lehman Alumni Association. and her sister Cathy (Burgess)
Rapp'75,for the food and assistance the Officers and Board
of Trustees of the Alumni Association provided upon the death
of their mother, Lois Burgess.

The Kessler family for the memorial rose sent in memory of
Lucille (Dominick) Kessler' 52.

Carol Nichols and family for the memorial rose sent in
remembrance of Jack Nichols of the class of 1954.

Mike '56 and Carol Boydston sent a very nice note
thanking the Alumni Association for the fun night at the Polar
Party and noting that whoever crocheted the doll's dress in the
Wedding Basket which Mike won did a magnificent job. They
stated that they wanted to extend their appreciation for the
wonderful workmanship which was "awesome" right down to
the little garter, and that their family will cherish the doll,

GtER
TIRE

0n The Road With Service Since 1919.

FIVE LOCATIONS

Compliments of Harold Ziegler

Beyesly's
Restaurant & Gift Shop

533 N. Main St., North Canton - 330-494-4861
Bil l  '57 & Chris Maronit is - Maria Beyes, Daughter

Srnvrruc MoN-Snr
Bnrnxrnsr 7 AM-11 nv . LurucH 11 nrr,,t-3 ptv

Closro SuruonY & Holtonvs
Sunll Pnnry/BusrNESS Rooru AvntlnsLe
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REUNIONS
CLASS oF 1952 - The crass of 1952 will hold its 60th

reunion the weekend of August ri- l},2\r2.There wil l be a
casual gathering with hors d'oeuvres on Friday night and a
saturday night dinner with a cash bar both nights. Both events
will be held at Skyland pines,3550 columbui Road NE in
canton. A letter with more information regarding costs and
times will be mailed out in the next couple of weeks. please
mark your calendars.

Classmates can contact Bob or peg Dray Andrews at 419-
617-1550 or e-mail them at al6l37@aol.com.

CLASS oF 1957 - The schedule for the 55th reunion of rhe
class of 1957 is as follows:
Sept. 14 - Picnic at Lake Cable pavilion,6 pm

!.p,. 15 - Shady Hollow Country Club, SoClal 6 p-, Dinner 7
Sept. 16 - Breakfast at Holiday Inn, 9:30 pm

There will be information on other possible activities sent to
classmates.

Questions may be sent to Joe Helaney at jhelaney@
neo.rr.com or he can be reached at 330-313_g206.

CLASS oF 1962 - The class of 1962 will celebrate its 50th
anniversary reunion at the Pro Football Hall of Fame on
October 20,2012. The schedule is as follows:

6:00 pm - Cocktails (cash bar)
7:00 pm - Buffet Dinner
8:00 pm- 12:00 am - Tour the expanded HOF, gift shop and

movies at your leisure (it will be closed to the puutic; and talk
to friends who you have not seen in years.

If anyone would like to participate in a golf outing Saturday
afternoon, please contact the committee.

Contact information is as follows:
email Lehman62@yahoo.com

Telephone Mary (Baum) Asper at 330-455 -2294.
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TO ALUMNI CHAIRPERSONS
Please send us a note as soon as a date has been set for a

class reunion. we will publish the details of the reunion and
also the name of missing classmates if space permits.

we also would like to set up a small table one night of the
reunion with memorabilia and membership informition.

we have many out of area alumni who are not aware of
the Alumni Association and its good efforts, and this is an
opportunity for them to learn of our existence and activities.

ARCADIA GRILLE
321 Court Avenue N.W.

Canton, Ohio 44702-1531
Downtown canton's oldest authentic ltalian restaurant
for steaks, chops, and pasta. Box lunches available.

Maria Byington, yorJr host
Phone 330 454-6055 Fax 330 454-2841

email arcadiagri l le@gmail.com

Veterinary We llness Ce nter
of tVorth Canton

517 N.  Main  St .
North Canton 44720

Dr. Richard Weaver,53
Founder

Vaccines Hours
Mon. Tues.
Thurs.  Fr i .

By Appointment

Scheduled
Surgeries

and Dentals
By Appointment

Sat.  9-12
By Appointment

Closed Wed. Sun.

,: Heaftworm Tests &
Preventartives
Flea Meclicines

dllness Treatment * d #

Spays, Neuters. Dental
and Minor Surseries
Offered

@u
& * x

* o ww'w.vetwellnesscenter. com
i#.\

q @
%,
qP €p# ffitrWffimsswffimwms.

New client only s
sWith coupon. One coupon per client. f,lot valid with any other otfers,

%k**n6 sc mry %&r*&$x-B*sru {l*saf *s"
ffis#-wffi#-#ffi#w

All Occasi
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STARK COMMUNITY FOUNDATION FUND FOR THE BENEFIT
OF THE LEHMAN HIGH SCHOOL SCHOLARSHIP FUND

Over the last five years the Canton Lehman High School
Alumni Association has been able to fund 50 scholarships each
year and at the same time develop a reserve of $25900 for
protection in a down economic cycle. Over the last three years
we have turned our attention to developing a method to per-
petuate the name of Canton Lehman High School and our
Scholarship Fund.

We recognize that the Alumni population is maturing.
Therefore we must plan for the future when the Association
will not be able to fund our Scholarship program. In order to
accomplish this, we have decided to invest our reserve funds in
a Fund within Stark Community Foundation. Our hope is that
this Fund will increase over the years to eventually be able to
fund a continuing Scholarship program.

Stark Community Foundation is comprised of many prom-
inent local funds such as the Timken, Belden and Hoover funds
as well as many smaller funds, some of which have been
established by well-known Lehman graduates such as Norman
Jackson, B. J. Wilkins, Judge Harry Klide, the Schorsten family
and the Sweitzer family to name a few. The Foundation started
in 1963 and has returned over $100 million to the community.
By creating a fund with this organization, we will be able to
pool our reserve funds to obtain better investment results.

An additional benefit (maybe more important) is that we will
have a venue that will make it easier for our Alumni to endow
funds such as charitable gifts (bequests). The Alumni may elect
to place an amount in their wills to be distributed to this fund
or Alumni may want to take out a Charitable Gift Annuity
which will allow them to get the interest as often as quarterly,
most of it being tax free, for the rest of their lives. There are
many options for making a bequest that Alumni can take ad-
vantage in order to provide the Scholarship Fund an enduring
life time. Some suggestions will be presented in this document
to illustrate possible ways to make a bequest.

There will be no change in the present operation of the
Canton Lehman Alumni Association as it will continue iust as

Association President Larry Taylor hands the check to
establish the Canton Lehman High School Alumni
Association Scholarship Fund to Carol Hawk, Director of
Development, Stark Community F oundation, as Bruce
Schorsten and Juck Dillon look on.

Photo provided by Amy Krebs of  Stark Community Foundat ion

it has in the past. Donations sent to our post office box will go
into our Scholarship Fund, and we will continue to conduct the
Scholarship program as we always have.

The Board of Directors of the Canton Lehman High School
Alumni Association at their February 8,2012, meeting
unanimously approved our affiliation with Stark Community
Foundation for many reasons. First, the Foundation will
provide a professional management team to manage the assets
of our Scholarship fund, allowing them to grow over time.
Secondly, the Foundation will provide a conduit for you and
your family to make estate planning decisions knowing your
gift will continue its important work over a long period of time.
Thirdly, it opens other options for gifts to our Scholarship Fund
that you may want to discuss with your legal and/or investment
advisers. We hope you share our vision to keep our scholarship
giving alive for years beyond our own.

WAYS TO DONATE
BEQUESTS TO THE FOUNDATION

FOR THE BENEFIT OF THE
LEHMAN HIGH SCHOOL

SCHOLARSHIP FUND
If you would like to make a contribution for the current year

scholarships, please send it directly to the Canton Lehman High
School Alumni Association, or you may choose to send a con-
tribution to Stark Community Foundation for the benefit of the
Canton Lehman High School Alumni Association Scholarship
Fund to build the Endowment.

Many chantably-minded people have arranged for a future

-eift to their favorite charity by remembering that organization
in their wil l or trust. B,v uti l izing one of the creative alterna-
tives outl ined belou'. many people wil l f ind that they can
provide adequatell ' for their family - and sti l l  include charity in
their planning. If \ou are in the process of completing or
updating )'our estate documents. and u'ould l ike to consider a
charity or several charities in vour planning. you may find the
information presented belou' to be of particular interest.
Remember the follou'in-s items are only examples and it is
highly recommended that one contacts their attorney, financial
advisor or CPA for their own unique situation.

VARIOUS TYPES OF BEQUESTS
GENERAL BEQUEST - A general bequest provides that a

specific amount of money. a percentage of your estate or a
certain piece of property'. be given to charity at the time of your
cleath. For most people, a gif i of a percentage of the remaining
estate after taxes and debts have been satisfied is the most
appropriate use of a general bequest. The following sarnple
langua_ue il lustrates how a general bequest to charity might be
phrased in your wil l or trust:

I give, devi,se, untl bequeuth I}c/c of'nn' Estute, eJier to.re.\
unrl clebts have beert suti.sfied, to Sturk Cotrtntrrtt itt '  Foundution

.for the bene.fit o.l'the Lehrnan High Sc'hool Scholur'ship Fund.

Many charit ies l ike to keep a recorcl of those individuals who
have incluclecl them in their wil l or trust so thitt they can keep
these individuals updated on impclrtant issues and events within
the organizitt ion' 

- c.ontinuecr ort pugt, 9
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STARK COMMUNITY FOUNDATION FUND
FOR THE BENEFIT OF THE LEHMAN
HIGH SCHOOL SCHOLARSHIP FUND

from page 8

The following simple language has been provided for your
convenience if you wish to notify Canton Lehman High School
Alumni Association.

Dear Sir (or Madam):

I/we wanted to inform you that llwe have included vour
organization in oLtr estate planning as a beneficiart.ll/e have a
great appreciation of your organization and are pleased to be
able to provide for you in this way.

Sincerely yours,

THE TIME MAY BE RIGHT FOR A CHARITABLE
GIFT ANNUITY - Another method of providin-s support for
the Canton Lehman High School Alumni Association is to
purchase a Charitable Gift Annuity. With this instrument. \'ou
will receive a check quarterly, semi-annually or annuallv if 1'ou
wish for the rest of your life. The amount will be the same
every time. Year in and year out, it is the most popular lrte-
income planned giving vehicle available, and since Canton
Lehman High School High School Alumni Association u i l l
eventually benefit from the gift, the donor would har e the
satisfaction of assisting an organization they care about.

A Charitable Gift Annuity (CGA) can give you a higher rate
of return than other investments. -suarantee a steadl' stream of
income and give you an immediate tax-deduction. Usuallv a
portion of the income is tax-free !

Here is how it works based on a culrent illustration from
Fifth Third Bank:

WHAT IS A CHARITABLE GIFT ANNUITY?

A charitable gift annuity is a simple contract between you
ANd CHARITY.

In exchange for your irrevocable gift of cash, securit ies, or
other assets, CHARITY agrees to pay one of two annuitants
you name a f ixed sum each year for  l i fe.  The older your
designated annuitants are at the time of the gift, the greater
the fixed amount CHARITY can agree to pay. In most cases,
part of each payment is tax-free, increasing each payment's
after-tax value.

Payments may be made annual ly,  semiannual ly,  or
quarterly.

EXAMPLE:

You i r revocable t ransfer $10,000 in cash to CHARITY in
exchange for a $800 annui ty for  an annui tant,  age 86.
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BENEFITS INCLUDE:

1) You wi l l  qual i fy for  a federal  income tax deduct ion of
approximately $5,625. Your deduction may vary modestly
depending on the t iming of  your gi f t .

Note that deductions for this and other gifts of cash and
non-appreciated property wil l be l imited to 50% of your
adjusted gross income. You may, if necessary, take
unused deductions of this kind over the next f ive years,
subject to the same 50% limitation.

2) Your designated annuitant wil l receive fixed payment in
semiannual installments totaling $AOO each year for l i fe.
In addition, $694.40 of each year's payments wil l be tax-
free for the first 6.3 years.

3) Your estate may enjoy reduced probate costs and estate
taxes.

4) You wil l provide generous support of CHARITY.

April 9, 2012

These calculations are for illustration purposes only and
should not be considered legal, accounting, or other pro-
fessional advice. Your actual benefits may vary depending
on the timing of the gift.

WHAT TO DO WITH "OBSOLETE'' INSURANCE _ DO
you have a life insurance policy you purchased years ago to
provide financial protection - and no longer need it? If so, it
may be a great asset to give Canton Lehman High School
Alumni Association. Consider the benefits when you irrevo-
cably name CLHSAA as both the owner and beneficiary of the
policy.

1. You receive an income tax deduction.

2. You reduce the size of your taxable estate. At death, the
face value of life insurance policies, depending upon the named
owner and beneficiary, may be includable in the taxable estate
of the deceased.

3. You leave your current income undisturbed.

We at Canton Lehman High School Alumni Association do
not want you to jeopardize your security in making charitable
gifts. At the same time, it's quite possible that you have either
forgotten about an "obsolete" life insurance policy or consider
it an unneeded asset. In any case, the beauty of giving such a
policy is that it doesn't affect your current income stream.

- : - - : - - : -

It must be noted that nothing in this publication should be
construed as representing legal or tax advice. Please consult
your legal and/or tax advisors about your specific situation. If
you do not have an attorney, Tim Powell of the Day Ketterer
law firm has been working with us on this project and is
familiar with the necessary procedures. His phone number is
330-458-2164.

JUST ONE MORE TIME
. .LET ME SELL YOUR ITEMS'

MARY ALICE JONES '51
32 YEARS IN RESALE

1 4 1 6  W H I P P L E  A V E N U E  N W
MEYERS LAKE PLAZA
OANTON OH 44708
FOR MORE INFORMATION CALLI
330-705-7770
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YOU CAN'T TAKE IT WITH YOU
Yep, it's true. We were born with nothing and that is exactly

what we will take with us upon our final exit. Now, doesn't that
just make you want to jump for joy?

Now, assuming I haven't depressed you beyond continuing,
let's take a peek at what we have accomplished during the
interim. When we very young, we couldn't wait to be like the
big kids and go to school. Then the big day came. Kinder-
garten! Although most likely you have no recollection of how
you felt, I can assure you, you were scared to death. But you
survived. Then there were the following eight years, where you
went from a little nobody to being an eighth grader at your
school. Wow, top of the heap.

This euphoria was short lived. You had to start all over again.
You were once again at the very bottom of the food chain. You
became a freshman at Lehman High School. Granted, there had
to be some apprehension but at least you had friends who were
in this with you. But within a few days, you were able to navi-
gate the stairwells, locate the restrooms and be in the right
classroom, and on time. No upper classmen gave you a wedgie,
beat knots on your head or made you their personal slave. In
fact, most of them went out of their way to help you. Finally,
you were once again at the top of the heap, a senior. Little did
you realize then, that this would be the last time in your life

SAFERBALANCE
GRAB EARS &  HAND RAILS

[trlb ?S 3:t&?04.2S]9 Bonded & hsred

:  :  : : : :
- -  - .  - - F = E-  - -  - - -  - -

r - r I  - . - . t ! - .
I I i I . I  I I - I I  -
I E I I - E  L . I

r----r-- I7

(330) 492-1922

ARMAND GABRIELE '54
..GABE''

4307 Hi l ls  & Dales Rd. N.W. .  Canton, Ohio 44708

Psychological &
Gounseling Centre,

STEPHANIE A. BRADFORD, mssl, Acsw, Ltsw-s
Licensed lndependent Social Worker Supervisor

Class of 1971

1201 South Main St.,  Suite 100 334.244.8782
North Canton, Ohio 4472A fax 330.244.8795

www.vistapcc.com

The Lehman Journal

-Bill McClelland '59. TFustee

when others would control your future. From this point
forward, your life was mostly within your own control.

Many went on to college. Others joined the service or entered
the work force. Many married and had children and, as time
passed, grandchildren or even great-grandchildren. Some have
enjoyed great financial success while others have been forced
to struggle. Unfortunately, there were those whose life was cut
short or some health issue denied them the opportunity to enjoy
the full fruits of life that so man,v of us were able to experience.

Now, let's face it, since the last graduating class from old
LHS was 1976, there are no spring chickens among us. Yet,
whenever a class reunion is announced, everyone thinks back
to those high school days. Memories, both good and bad, re-
surface. Then it hits us. That was a really fun time of my life.
Even the worst moments are now a faint memory, and the best
moments are relived with great fervor.

As the title states, you can't take it with you and that, most
likely, includes the memories. However. that doesn't mean you
can't help keep the memory of Lehman High School alive.
Your Alumni Association has just become a member of Stark
Community Foundation. The reason is very simple; we wanted
to find a vehicle by which our old high school could be remem-
bered after we have become but a moment in time. So take a
few minutes to read the articles relating to this partnership and
look for a way that you can contribute to the program. You will
be benefitting many of those grandchildren and great-grand-
children well into the future and, depending on your particular
tax situation, may also help yourself. Don't let the memory die.

CHANGE OF ADDRESS
l f  you move, remember to put the Alumni Associat ion on your
l is t  for  address change not i f icat ion.  Also i f  you go to a warmer
cl imate for  the winter,  p lease send us your winter address and

the months when you wi l l  be at  th is address
so we can make sure  vour  Journa l fo l lows vo- ,

THev Sev You CeNr Evsn Go B,q.cx.
I Sav You CeNr

' I"aceliits
. lrvclid & Rrorv l-ifts
'ROTOX'' '& Fi l lers
' Laser & Chemical Peels
' Iracial h.'Iolcs & Spidcr \,bins
. Cheek (.hin & Iip Implants

Dr. Joe Niamtu

Lehmnn Grad - Class of '69
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APPRECIATION FOR AN ADVERTISER IN THE TOURNAL ...
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by Joanne (Reynolds) Moody '53 with additional input from Judi Christy ofArtsinstark

There is no question that the Artsinstark program has made people to enjoy music, gallery openings, children's parades and
quite a difference in the Downtown Canlon area. great food in local restaurants. Anywhere from 3,000 people in

What is the AnsinStark program, how did it start and what good weather to 1000 in cold weather take Part in FiISt Friday
are some of their plans for the future? The following may festivities, just for the pleasure of being a part of the
answer some of local area residents'questions: ArtsinStark event that is sponsored by Stark Community

A group was formed in 1968 to build the Cultural Center for Foundation, in association with the Special Improvement
the Arts. They now own the Cultural Center next door to the District (more info at www.cantonfirstfriday.com).
Canton Civic Center and the paxking deck along $ ith four For more information about Artsinstark, visit the website:
smaller buildings around the Cultural Center including the www.afisinstark.com
ArtsinStark office on the corner of 9th Street and Cleveland
Avenue N.W. and the church (ArtsinStark Education Center)
across from Patrick's ice cream.

ArtsinStark is a non-profit organization, made up of eight
employees, who award grants, manage the Cultural Center and
run the Annual Arts Campaign, running nou' through \Iai 2-1.

The mission of the or-sanization is to create smafier kids, new
jobs and stronger communities through the afts and economic
development. One of the first things toward this purpose was
the revitalization of Downtown Canton and the creation of the
Canton Arts District (2nd Avenue N - 6th Avenue N between
Cleveland and Market). What started to be one gallery five
years ago has expanded to five galleries and over 25 artist
studios.

Downtown Canton has also been the sight of local public art
projects, including the cement decorated trash containers, an
ArtsinStark project called "Garbage to Glory." It all happened
when 20 different area artists gave of their talents and in turn
made an announcement to the world that something very
creative was happening in Downtown Canton. Since then, other
projects, including a 10 foot tall,50 foot long mural made out
of six 800 pound steel panels called "Gaia's Hope," were in
place. It tells the history of the world. When it was installed on
the wall of the parking deck on Court Avenue between Second
and Third Streets N.W. it announced a new era for public art in
downtown Canton. Gaia's Hope was created by artist Joseph
Close. Additionally "Shattered Expressions," designed by
Tommy Morgan, express his artistic abilities in capturing the
human expressions of joy, rage and sorow. The wall where
they appear is on the building at Fifth St. and Cleveland Ave.
N.W. Vicki Boatright, and her signature cat murals, are also
featured downtown, as are the large "critters" created by
Patrick Buckohr and Shutter Bug, the work of PR Miller.

First Friday is hosted by ArtsinStark. Held on the first Friday
of each month (even the cold ones), it draws a large group of

Shattered Expressions tells the feelings of
Joy, Rage and Sonow.

Photos by Ed Moody

Gaia's Hope tells the story of the world.

Trash cans no longer look "trashy."
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MARKET STREET ART SPOT
MARKS ITS FIRST YEAR

The Art Spot in Minerva celebrated its first anniversary
in February. In honor of the occasion, Art Spot Resident
Artist Michelle (Helaney) Mulligan'76 painted a picture
which was presented as a gift to the Village of Minerva in
recognition of its support.

Pictured ut the unniversary reception are (left to right) Art
Spot Resident Artists Joan Henniger qnd Laura Donnelly,
Minerva Village Administrator David Harp, Michelle (holding
the picture) and Art Spot Resident Artist Marty Chapman.

Photo compliments of the Art Spot

f 
-rrTiilo-Ln-ns-lrip-rdilo-rr-':

I
I Donations can be made to our Scholarship Fund.
I Fil l  out the form below and mail with your check to the

i btJfft$lumni 
Association, Po Box 8175, Canton

I
I Your name Class

I city, state, Zip

! n'ornt

I ( l t in memory or honor of someone, f i l l  in below)
I
1 

In Memory of

I In Honor of

The Lehman Journal

OLDER THAN DIRT QUIZ
Want to figure out just how old you really are? The following

quiz was received via email (do you know what that is?).
Count all those you actually remember, not the ones you were
told about. Ratings listed at the bottom of the page.

1. Candy Cigarettes

2. Coffee shops with tableside juke boxes
3. Home milk delivery in glass bottles
4. Party line telephones

5. Newsreels before the movie

6. TV test patterns that came on at night after the last show
and were still there until shows started the next morning,
and there were onlv 3 stations

Peashooters

Howdy Doody

45 RPM records (shucks, how about 78 rpm?)
Hi-fi's (Didn't they play those new 45's?)

Metal ice trays with lever

Blue flash bulbs

13. Cork popguns

14. Studebakers

15. Wash tub wringers

If you remembered 0-3, you're way too young for this group.
If you remembered 4-6, you're catching up.

If you remembered 7 -10, don't tell your age
If you remembered l1-15, you're older than dirt and lucky to

remember anything.

I might be older than dirt but those memories are some of the
best parts of my life.

! ooo,.,,,

Class _ I

Class I

Market Street Art Spot
219 N. Market St. Minerva, OH
330-868-7900 MARKET Srnrsr
a rtspot@myfrontie rma i L com
Facebook. Market Street Art Spot
Resident Artists: Marty Chapman

Laura Donnelly
Joan Henninger
Sally Lytle
Michel le Mull igan '76

Open Fridays & Saturdays Noon-8:00

L r r r E - r r - . . . r r - - f

James Guest '53
RIiAI-TOR@

Real Estate Services | 44jS [)ressler R.rrd. Suite 201
6 tF I c1"nr,,,.,, Ohio 44718

Office (330) 4e3-6.t, i- i
F a x  t 3 3 0 )  4 9 3 - 8 0 1 2

' l  f  amesguest@)horvirrdhanna.com
j  a  r t tesguest .  horva rd h i . l  n n i l .c() rn

"When cilre ta loar r;ar is importanl,"
'  Full Service Auto Center
' No Appointment Needed
'  Same Day Service
' Shuttle Available

'57, Marty Lrrg fffi
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LEHMAN ANNUALS
We continue to have a number of requests for annuals from

alumni who either did not purchase them at the time of their
graduation or have lost or had them destroyed in the course of
moving, etc. We remind anyone who is interested in obtaining
an annual that we have about 160 duplicates which we could
sell. Included are annuals for each graduation year except 1967
and 1973. We will be happy to sell these in exchange for a
suitable contribution to the scholarship fund.

If you are interested, please contact President Larry Taylor at
330-494-9519 or bv e-mail at larrvtavlor3336@vahoo.com
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2012 SCHOLARSHIP
APPLICATIONS

As a reminder, the application for 2012 scholarship awards
can now be accessed throueh the www.cantonlehman.ors
website.

The applicant must be a graduate of Lehman High School;
or a direct descendant of a person who was a Lehman High
School graduate or attendee during the years 1938 through
I976, who was a member last year and who has renewed their
membership for 2012. An applicant who is a Lehman graduate
also must be a member for both years. (There is a special rule
if this "qualifying relative" is deceased.) The applicant must be
a high school senior or graduate, or be a GED recipient. The
application requires, in addition to the application itself, the
latest available transcript, which can be a photocopy, a char-
acter reference from at least one unrelated person associated
with your school (or a business associate if you are out of
school,) and attendance at college or a letter of acceptance
from the college you plan to attend.

We hope to award up to 50 $500 scholarships again this year;
if there are more than 50 qualified applicants, a selection
committee and/or the Board will choose the awardees. The
scholarships will be paid directly to the recipients therefore
these should not affect any other scholarships the recipients
may receive.

For those individuals not having computer access, forms may
be requested by mail. Regular mail requests should include a
stamped, addressed envelope (one stamp for each application
requested; business size, or larger, envelope); and be sent to
Lehman High School Alumni Association, PO Box 351,
Louisville , OH 4464I.

The application as well as all other information must be
postmarked on or before May 1 ,2012.

o c r Blue Cross Animal Hospital
trR Be6 south Main * r,X:#llrlfrff:fl

Or Jennifer Jellison
Hourc: Mon, Tues, Thurs, Fri - 9am - Spm Wed, Sat - 9am - l?pm

ChoreChase
Housework mov not kill vo
but why toke the risk? 

'

llandvnan Eervkes
*Leof Removol
lPower Woshing
t Poi nting
* Gutter Cle-aning
t Deck Ref inishing
* Handymon Repoirs
* Housekeeping

0-433-1080
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Steve Brown '70 www.miracleplumbino.com
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Thggarts Taggarts
The Original Isaac Miller Inn

1401 Fulton Road NW 107 South \Iain Street

Canton, Ohio 44703 Nlagnolia, Ohio .l-16.13

330-452-6844 330-866-9344

Ernie Schott
Patti Schott

Owners

Kennedy's
BBO

1,120 7th Street NW
Canton, Ohio 44703

330-4s4-0193

Kent  B.  Smi th  l l
Sales Associate

Cel l  330-904-1581
Fax 303-493-3865

Email ksmith 1 05@neo. rr.com
Web www. kentbsm ith.com

4368 Dressler  Rd NW - Canton. 44718
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GOT NEWS?
Send any items for the lournal to:
Lehman H.S. Alumni Associat ion

Attention: Journal Editor
P.O. Box 8175

Canton, Ohio 4471'l

Items can be faxed to:
Jack Dillon, Publisher, at 330-966-8326
or e-mailed to Lehmanjournal@aol.com.

DEADIINE for articles for the next issue
is June 15,2012.
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